From:

Sent:
To:
Cc:

Bcec:

Redacted

4/11/2013 1:16:50 PM
'‘pac@cpuc.ca.gov' (pac@cpuc.ca.gov)

Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJ1);
‘efr@cpuc.ca.gov' (efr@cpuc.ca.gov); Powell, Debbie
(/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=DWPt); Faraglia, Annette (Law)
(/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=ARF3)

Subject: PG&E's Ntc Re Extension of Planned Outage at Rock Creek Cresta . . .
April 11, 2013

Mr. Clanon:

Attached please find Annette Faraglia’s letter to you dated today, April 11%, in regard to
Public Utilities Code Section 455.5(b) Notice Regarding an Extension of Planned
Outage at Rock Creek Cresta, Unit 2 - FERC Project No. 1962. If you have any
questions, please contact Ms. Faraglia at (415) 973-7145 or by e-mail at
ARF3@pge.com.
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